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Achievement Assembly

Our achievement assembly this week celebrated those children who have made significant progress this year.  Well done to the following children:

	Reception 
	Olivia Fiddes
	Harvey Kennedy

	Year 1 
	Layla Small
	Isaac Richardson 

	Year 2 
	Ava Spears
	Joshua White

	Year 3 
	Grace O’ Donnell
	Freddie Gibbons

	Year 4 
	Lola Bell
	Freddie Forster

	Year 5 
	Lauren Foster
	Finn Irwin

	Year 6 
	Talia West 
	Alfie Pritchard 


Celebrating Attendance 

We have 32 children this year with 100% attendance which is quite an achievement.  Special mention goes to Millie in Year 5 who has had 100% right through from starting school in Reception!
Farewells 
We say farewell to some truly talented friends today: Mrs Mahone, Mrs Keith, Ms Dunn and Mrs Smith. We all wish them health and happiness and offer an ever open door.
We also say goodbye to a truly talented Year 6!!  They have been an exceptional year group and topped it all off with an exceptional assembly today!  Well done to them all. 

Meet the Teacher meetings in September 

You are invited to meet your child’s class teacher for a short, informal session on the below dates at 5p.m.  You will get to know more about what is happening at school and ways you can help your child.

If you can’t make it to any of the sessions or you have a clash of meetings with more than one Year group to attend, don’t worry- just let us know!  

Year 1 – Wednesday 12th September 


Year 2 – Wednesday 5th September

Year 3 – Thursday 6th September



Year 4 – Wednesday 12th September

Year 5 – Thursday 6th September



Year 6 – Wednesday 5h September

Uniform Orders
We are expecting to receive school uniform orders over the summer holidays.  These can be collected between 10am – 12pm on Friday August 10th, Monday 3rd September or during term time.
From our Governing Body
Dear Parents/Carers
At the end of yet another very successful year at Portobello Primary the members of the Governing Body would like to say thank you to the staff, to you the parents/carers but above all to the children for our continued success.
In early May following a visit from OfSTED, the subsequent report that we received only confirmed our own self-evaluation that: ‘Portobello Primary is a good school which offers a welcoming ethos and exciting curriculum set in a cheerful and inviting haven for pupils and families’.

This term Governors have received Subject Leaders’ Reports, pupil progress reports and SATs’ results. We have had so much to celebrate and also in the Sporting field. 
During this school year we have monitored several areas of focus linked to the School Development Plan. These have included: class lessons and standards in English and Maths, Pupil Premium, Safeguarding, PE and Sport, Special Educational Needs.  Areas of focus have already been drawn up for the next academic year.
We would like to say goodbye, good luck and thank you to our Year 6 children and to various members of staff. We will miss you.
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In conclusion we wish you all a happy and safe six week break in the hope that the recent warm dry weather will continue through much of holidays. Best wishes
